
Highlander Families, 
 

All FJUHSD schools will open in the hybrid model on ​Monday, November 2, 2020​.  Students will 
attend classes based on the Cohort they are assigned. Below are instructions for accessing your 
Cohort information in Aeries. 

1. Log onto your Aeries Parent/Student Portal account: 

 
2. Student’s Cohort can be found under “Student Info” then “Demographics.” 
 

 
 



3. Scroll to the bottom of the "Demographics" page to find the assigned Cohort 
“Sched Grp” - Cohort A (A), Cohort B (B) or Cohort C (C). 
 

 
Cohort A  
Attend classes ON CAMPUS on ​Mondays and Thursdays. 
Distance Learning on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays. 
 
Cohort B 
Attend classes ON CAMPUS on ​Tuesdays and Fridays. 
Distance Learning on Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. 
 
Cohort C  
Continue Distance Learning each day of the week, ​Monday-Friday. 
 
 

 
 
Click here​ to access the NEW Hybrid Bell Schedule on our website that will be 
effective on November 2nd. 
 

 
 
 
Notification from FJUHSD Superintendent regarding November 2 reopening​.  

https://www.fjuhsd.org/cms/lib/CA02000098/Centricity/ModuleInstance/979/Hybrid%20Bell%20Schedule%20November%202020.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iIfMnIti4M2NciAuBSY2XdNfZyl0EQpX/view?usp=sharing

